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Request: 
 
I have read with interest that the Planning Committee is delaying it's decision to demolish 
Borough Road Footbridge. I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
to request the following information from North Tyneside Council. Can you confirm that the 
council has undertaken Safety Audits of the proposed At-Grade crossings that are 
intended to replace the footbridge? Can you provide documentary evidence that the 
Safety Audits have considered the Staff and children at 31 Addison Street and their 
specific needs? Can you also provide documentary evidence that a Risk Assessment has 
been carried out regarding the staff and children using the proposed crossings and that 
the Risk Assessment has covered the full spectrum of the needs of the children as 
covered by The National Autistic Society? 
 
Response 
 
No information held as there is no requirement to undertake a road safety audit for the 
installation of a controlled pedestrian crossing on a residential road of this nature. 


